TOWN OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER’S OFFICE

TO: RONALD BELMONT, SUPERVISOR AND MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD
FROM: MAUREEN MACKENZIE, COMPTROLLER
RE: TOWN BOARD MEETING OF JUNE 6, 2019

DATE: MAY 31, 2019

At the last meeting, Harrison resident and retired Harrison Police Detective, Louis Arlotta, came before
the board to discuss his plan for The Walt Mallinson 9/11 Memorial to be erected in Ma Riis Park.

The Memorial will recognize all Harrison 9/11 Ground Zero First Responders, predominately Police
Officer Walter Mallinson who passed away from 9/11 Cancer.

The Memorial will be funded by donations and Lou has requested that donations be sent to the Town of
Harrison and kept in a separate account titled 9/11 Memorial Ma Riis Park. The account will be under
the control of Town Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie. Any and all withdrawals from this account will
come at the request of Louis Arlotta and will be used solely for the purpose of the erection of the
Memorial. The account will be closed upon the completion of the Memorial and any remaining funds
within it will be donated to a 9/11 Charity.

Lou respectfully requests that the board authorize the building of the Memorial in Ma Riis Park
within the vicinity of the War Memorial and that the cost of the Memorial be funded by donations.

| respectfully request that | as Comptroller, be authorized to establish an account within the Trust and
Agency Fund titled 9/11 Memorial Ma Riis Park.

For those looking to make donations for the Memorial, checks should be made payable to The Town of
Harrison 9/11 Memorial and mailed to the Town of Harrison, 1 Heineman Place, Harrison, NY 10528, to

the attention of Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller.

Respectfully submitted.



